December 13, 2019

Dear Candidate:

Thank you so much for taking the time to try out for our program. It means a lot to me that you want to be a part of this organization. Please know the result today does not mean that you are not capable, it just means you may not be ready just yet. There are several current Lariettes and Belles that tried out more than once to be in the program.

I would ask that if you truly love to dance that you not give up! I would strongly encourage you to take dance team prep for the 2020-2021 school year. You can only get better! I strive hard to help anyone who wants to be a part of our program become a part of our program. I will continue to work hard to help you achieve your goals!

While I know this is something that meant a lot to you, please know that this decision was also not easy. A lot of consideration went into the decisions that were made. I truly hope you continue to try and I would love to see you in dance team prep and trying out again next year! Remember this is not a no, it's a not right now. Please feel free to talk to me next week about your options for next year.

Love

Mrs. O'Haver